
 
 

Notice of Public Budget Hearing 
Town of Darien, Walworth County 

N2826 Foundry Road, Darien, Wisconsin 53114 
7:00 p.m. 

 
Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, November 1, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at the Darien Town Hall, N2826 Foundry Road, 
Darien, Wisconsin 53114 a Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget 2023 for the Town of Darien in Walworth County will 
be held. The proposed budget in detail is available for inspections at the Town Clerk’s Office from 8:00 a.m. – 4 p.m. 
Monday – Friday and the Town’s Website. A following is a summary of the Proposed Budget: 
 

Summary of the 2023 Proposed Budget 
  Expenditures  
   General Government    $303,166.14 
   Public Safety                                                254,953.41      
   Public Works       532,061.80 
   Health and Human Services        10,750.00  
   Culture / Recreation         91,680.00 
   Conservation and Development                                    29,000.00 
   Contingency Fund         30,000.00 
  Total Expenditures     $1,251,611.35 
 
  Revenues 
   Taxes       $   43,671.00 
   Intergovernmental Revenues       133,478.88 
   Licenses and Permits           37,375.00  
   Fines, Forfeits and Penalties                                         280,000.00 
   Public Charges for Services                                                8,450.00 
   Miscellaneous Revenues                      400,500.00 
   Other Financing Sources        348,136.47      
  Total Revenues       $1,251,611.35 
 
 
 
Posted on 10/13/2022 
Marilyn S. Larson 
Town of Darien Clerk 


